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DEER

Fallow Deer Management Submission

| believe that the seasonal recreational license system should provide the scope to manage the population on

public land by issue of tags.

| believe that permits available to private land holders ie farmers, to reduce numbers of Fallow deer impacting
on their commercial pursuits is adequate in managing this aspect of the Fallow deer population.

| believe DPIPWE should monitor deer numbers and their impact on commercial operations and the
environment and produce an annual report on this matter.

| do not favour a system that commercially exploits the wild Fallow deer population in Tasmania as there is
already scope to farm them as a viable industry.

Thankyou for the opportunity to make this submission.

regards,

Paul Whitmore
PO Box 28
Cygnet

Tas 7112



